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24th February 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Year 5 and 6 residential- The Gordon Brown Centre. 

 

This year, we are keener than ever for every child in Year 5 and 6 to have the opportunity to 

attend the residential. It has always been an incredible experience for the children to really 

develop their friendships, confidence and independence. We firmly believe that this is even 

more important this year, given the children’s missed opportunities during the pandemic. 

 

We know that there are, for some parents and children, reasons why they are more 

reluctant to attend the residential. With this in mind, Miss Gallagher and Mr. Smith would 

urge all parents and children in year 5 and 6 to attend a meeting on Thursday 10th March 

2022 at 17:30 so that we can share more information and answer any questions parents or 

children may have.  

 

During and after the meeting we would also like to explore any solutions with parents so 

that every child has this opportunity before they leave primary school.  

 

This meeting is for every parent and carer in year 5 and 6. Please come along with 

questions or queries. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 

Mr Smith and Miss Gallagher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 
 

 


